
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
You will receive this le7er from your general prac=ce Binck-Zorg.  
 
To our great regret, we are forced to close the Binck-Zorg GP prac=ce as of April 1. 
We had to make this decision due to the ongoing problems with finding sufficient medical staff (GP and 
doctor's assistants) for the prac=ce. 
 
We have found General Prac=ce Bordewijk, located at Bordewijklaan 7, 2591 XR The Hague, and part of 
Co-med, willing to take over the care of our pa=ents. 
 
This means that the highly skilled team at General Prac=ce Bordewijk will be ready for you as of 
Monday, April 1. We will of course ensure that your complete medical file is transferred to the new 
prac=ce in a =mely manner so that care can con=nue unabated.  
 
In order to ensure the transfer in a =mely manner, we will no longer hold consulta=on hours at our 
loca=on at Zonweg 33 in Binckhorst as of March 28. For appointments on Thursday, March 28 and 
Friday, March 29, you can visit the loca=on of General Prac=ce Claessen located at Parkweg 218, 2271 
BE Voorburg. The prac=ce will remain reachable during the transi=on via the well-known telephone 
number 070-2230206. 
 
As from 1 April, you are welcome at general prac=ce Bordewijk, open from Monday to Friday between 
8 AM and 5 PM. The prac=ce can be reached by telephone every day from 8 AM to 11 AM and from 2 
PM to 4 PM. Between 2 PM and 5 PM only for emergencies and collegial consulta=ons. The telephone 
number of the prac=ce is 070-2092041. The prac=ce's email address is bordewijk@co-med.nl. 
 
We deeply regret that we had to make this decision and that it will cause you unrest and will take some 
gecng used to. We ask for your understanding. Naturally, we will do everything we can to make the 
transi=on as smooth as possible. 
 
All pa=ents are free to choose another GP. If you would like to register with another GP, please contact 
one of the prac=ces by telephone via the telephone numbers men=oned above and your file will be 
transferred to the GP in ques=on as soon as possible. 
 
Do you have any ques=ons regarding this message? Contact us: 
By telephone between 8 AM and 12 PM on 070 223 0206, or digitally via info@binck-zorg.nl 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Huisarts Binck-Zorg 
www.binck-zorg.nl  
 
 
  


